
Second year students of the department shine at IESL Techno Hackathon-Xtreme 

  

Team Eye Coders, a group of second-year students from the Department of Computer 
Engineering has emerged second runners up at the IESL Techno Hackathon-Xtreme which 
was held on the 12th of October at the BMICH premises. The competition which was 
organized by the IESL Student Chapter of the University of Moratuwa in collaboration with 
IESL-YMS, had over 16 teams from eight leading State Universities of Sri Lanka. The 
department congratulates RusiruThushara, NuwanPiyarathna, Nayana Thilanka of the Team 

Eye Coders for their victory and wishes them all the best for their future endeavors.  

 

 

 

 


